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From the Lodge AdministratorFrom the Lodge AdministratorFrom the Lodge AdministratorFrom the Lodge Administrator    
 
While our world seems to be changing every week, we 
are grateful to all of you who continue to attend each 
event to support us, and the Sarnia Community.   
 
This issue of our Newsletter is being sent out by mail to 
all members we can get in touch with as we are 
conducting a Special Special Special Special General Members General Members General Members General Members MeetingMeetingMeetingMeeting on 
Monday March Monday March Monday March Monday March 21212121stststst    at 7PMat 7PMat 7PMat 7PM to discuss our annual lodge 
dues structure.  To make any revisions to the Lodge 
dues we are required to provide a written notice to all 
members in advance.  The notice is attached on the last 
page of this mailing. 
 
ADD YOUR INPUTADD YOUR INPUTADD YOUR INPUTADD YOUR INPUT – the place where decisions are made 
regarding our Lodge is at the General Members 
Meetings.   They take place on the 1st and 3rd Mondays 
of each Month at 7PM.  If you want to be heard – come 
to a meeting! 
 
WE NEED YOU!WE NEED YOU!WE NEED YOU!WE NEED YOU!  It has been a tough couple of years, but 
it seems now that the light is at the end of the tunnel.  
Most restrictions will be removed in March 2022 
according to the provincial government, so we are 
hoping to get back into our normal groove!  WE NEED 
YOU to start coming out to the lodge and supporting 
our events.  WE NEED YOU to perhaps volunteer in one 
of our many activities.  WE NEED YOU to embrace one 
of the Moose Mantras “A burden that is heavy to one, is 
borne lightly by many!”  WE NEED YOU to help us build 
back up again! 

LODGE ELECTIONSLODGE ELECTIONSLODGE ELECTIONSLODGE ELECTIONS are coming up fast.  If you have 
interest in serving as a Lodge Board member now is the 
time to put your name forward.  Nomination forms are 
behind the bar in the Lodge and must be in no later 
than March 4th.  The new Board takes office May 01. 
Information on our Board positions is posted in this 
newsletter. 

I would also like to express a special THANK YOU to all 
of our volunteers who have tirelessly kept us going.  
You’re the best! 

Regards…… Don 

UPDATED COVID POLICIES / VACCINE POLICYUPDATED COVID POLICIES / VACCINE POLICYUPDATED COVID POLICIES / VACCINE POLICYUPDATED COVID POLICIES / VACCINE POLICY    

The Lodge Board of Officers has determined that 
as of March 1st, 2022, the Lodge will discontinue 
the VACCINE CERTIFICATE policy that has been in 
place.  Saying that, please note that we do still 
require the active & passive screening (signing in 
that you agree to our rules) that we do at the 
door, and the REQUIREMENTS FOR FACE MASKS 
continue to be in force in our area. 

 

Your Lodge – Your Home 
Help us help our Community, with a focus on 
children and the elderly everywhere! 
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ONTARIO MOOSE ASSOCIATIONONTARIO MOOSE ASSOCIATIONONTARIO MOOSE ASSOCIATIONONTARIO MOOSE ASSOCIATION    
 

Did you know that there is a Spring Conference 
and a Fall Convention every Year, and that all 

Lodges and Chapters in Ontario Attend? 
 

Next one is March 24-27 in Burlington ON. 
Host Lodge is Hamilton 1142 

 

We have a bunch of fun at these events. Think 
about attending with us!  For details reach out 

to the Lodge Administrator!  
 

LODGE WEBSITE!LODGE WEBSITE!LODGE WEBSITE!LODGE WEBSITE!    

Yes, we have one, yes, we are getting better at updating 
it, and we hope you use it!  LOOK THERE FOR INFO!   

www.sarniamoose.comwww.sarniamoose.comwww.sarniamoose.comwww.sarniamoose.com    
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NEED TO RENEW YOUR DUES?NEED TO RENEW YOUR DUES?NEED TO RENEW YOUR DUES?NEED TO RENEW YOUR DUES?    

Come into the Lodge any day and you can renew your 
Lodge, Legion or Chapter dues by paying at the bar.  Our 
friendly staff are happy to assist.  Your membership means 
so much to all of us, and to all the organizations we support.  
PLEASE RENEW and STAY CURRENT! 

WE ARE MOOSE STRONG!WE ARE MOOSE STRONG!WE ARE MOOSE STRONG!WE ARE MOOSE STRONG!    

This year’s Annual Membership Campaign is 

“Stronger Together,” which runs from May 1, 2021 

to April 30, 2022. What has been over 100 years in 

the making is about to become a reality in — The 

Moose. A Fraternity that is unified, equal and 

Stronger Together. On May 1, we enter a new 

chapter in the Moose Fraternity, and we become a 

single voice in supporting our missions of helping 

children in need, senior members and the 

communities in which we live. Our lodges now have 

the opportunity to have the best people serve as 

officers and committee people, regardless of 

gender, opening the way for new ideas and a 

brighter future.The future of our Fraternity is 

bright, because of members like you, that 

understand the need for us to serve our 

communities, our Mooseheart children and 

Moosehaven seniors as ONE MOOSE, Stronger 

together. 

    

COMMUNITY CHARITY MEAT DRAWSCOMMUNITY CHARITY MEAT DRAWSCOMMUNITY CHARITY MEAT DRAWSCOMMUNITY CHARITY MEAT DRAWS    
    

EVEVEVEVERY FRIDAY NIGHTERY FRIDAY NIGHTERY FRIDAY NIGHTERY FRIDAY NIGHT    
FRFRFRFROM 5 to 7 PMOM 5 to 7 PMOM 5 to 7 PMOM 5 to 7 PM    

Tickets only $2 eachTickets only $2 eachTickets only $2 eachTickets only $2 each    
Each Ticket good for 4 spins of the wheel!Each Ticket good for 4 spins of the wheel!Each Ticket good for 4 spins of the wheel!Each Ticket good for 4 spins of the wheel!    
All proceeds support our local community All proceeds support our local community All proceeds support our local community All proceeds support our local community 

endeavors!endeavors!endeavors!endeavors! 
 

WE NEED YOUR INFO SO YOU RECEIVE NEWS! 

While we are sending this newsletter by mail to those without email addresses, it would 

be helpful (and less expensive) if we could send most electronically. 

PLEASE SEND YOUR NAME and EMAIL ADDRESS to the lodge administrator at 

donberrill@sarniamoose.com so we can update your file! 



 

 Sarnia Moose Lodge 1046 – Loyal Order of Moose                                             Lodge Phone# 519-336-7900 

Newsletter for Sarnia Moose Lodge #1046 

 


